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15 September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

This year as a school community we are dedicated to improving the well-being of our students. One of the 

suggestions from students was the construction of a well-being garden, in order to support their mental 

health, giving them a feeling of calm and relaxation. 

 

We are already very lucky with the generosity of our community, especially in these unprecedented times. 

As a starting point we will be using the donations from our pre-loved uniform sales and Bags2school in 

October.  In order to facilitate the building of the best area we can for our students, we are asking our local 

community for support and donations in order to do this. 

 

If you are able to help with any of the following please email d.yates@wildern.org 

 

● Landscaping  

● Outdoor furniture 

● Pots and planters 

● Water features 

● Garden art 

● Plants 

● Paving and paths 

● Decorative stones  

 

If there is anything else you can think of to assist please feel free to email your suggestions.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs D Yates                                                            Dr Abi Griscti-Perry 

Charity and Community Co-ordinator                 Science ADOL 

 

 



 
The area that will be developed into our wellbeing garden 


